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Signet 3-27XX pH/ORP Sensor and 2760 Connector 

Retirement Announcement

Dear GF Partner, 

Please be informed that GF Signet will be retiring a number of pH/ORP electrodes and the 2760 
connectors effective December 31, 2017. 

Please see list of parts to be retired in the table below. 

No replacement is available for the 276X and 277X electrodes or 2760 connectors. 
The direct replacement for the Wet-Tap pH and ORP glass body electrodes, are the equivalent 
electrodes in plastic (polyarylsulphone) body. The plastic body electrodes offer a great advantage 
over the glass body electrodes which are prone to breaking. They are rugged, high-strength, 
have high dimensional stability, high resistance to acids, alkali, oxidizing agents, surfactants and 
electrolytes. 
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Should you need any further information, feel free to contact us at: 


